Carol Granoff

It is of utmost importance to our country that fracking is banned in the Delaware River Basin and
elsewhere. Do not allow for the importation of fracking wastewater for processing. Please ban any
activity which has to do with fracking. The health of our nation and future generations depend upon
wise decisions now!



